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ARTHUR RICHARDS JR. HIGH OPEN FEBRUARY 28 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI –The Department of Education, St. Croix District announces that the Arthur 

A. Richards Jr. High School will be open for instruction on Thursday, February 28, 2019.  

The Water and Power Authority (WAPA) water distribution crews were successful in restoring 

service to school and surrounding community.  

In addition, a backup supply of water has been identified in the event that water service is 

interrupted the school again.  

The Department of Education thanks the community for its patience and understanding as the 

matter was resolved. 
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